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Once work begins, any notices relating to the work site (such as noisy works) will be issued by 

the contractor. We will update all our information points including our website and the resident 

noticeboard. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please contact the TfL customer 

services team on 0343 222 1234 or email us via our web form at  tfl.gov.uk/contact    

 

We thank you for your continued patience and understanding. We will do all we can to limit 

disruption whilst this work is carried out.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

                        
 

Rory O’Neill                                                                          Steve Iles MBE 

Director, London Trams                                                       Director of Streets, Croydon Council 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


